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I vote No on this bill and oppose it strongly! Changing the age to own and purchase a 

firearm by 3 years is not going to improve or change anything. There are no facts to 

provide that 3 years is going to make a difference for anything. When you turn 18 you 

legally become an adult. You should legally be able to purchase and own a firearm 

as well at this age!  


